NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
AZTEG, NEW MEXICO

March 19, 1956

Mr, Frank Gray

Lowry 04l Co.

Box 967

Farmington, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Gray:

We have just received Gas Well Plat submitted on your #1 Kaime well in

the NE$ 3ection 20-26N-6W. As dedicated acreage you have outlined

the SE{NWL; WANER and the NE{NE4/ I believe that Lowry originally

made application for an examiner hearing for approval of this non-standard
unit on January 24, 1956. I have checked with Mr. Warren Mankin in

Santa Pe who aonducted the hearing and he states that Mr. Jason Kellahin
who appeared for Lowry et al asked that the sase be indefinitely post-
poned as they were hoping to form a standard unit consisting of the NE}
of &cm 20 by commnitising with E1 Paso Natural Gas Company, who owned
the SE ]

Therefore the non-standard unit as you have submitted it on your plat

has not been approved and we will not be able to ap form 0-110

on this well. I would suggest that you check with My, Kellsghin to see

if the communitisation of the NE has been effected and if it has re-submit
a plat showing the NE2 quarter as the dedicated unit.

If we can be of any help to you in the matter, please let us know.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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